
Dear Readers of Acta Orthopaedica et Traumatologica Turcica,

I am pleased to present you the second issue of 2011. As I mentioned in the “editorial”
of the last issue, AOTT is paving its way in becoming a prominent international jour-
nal. In this second issue, we are publishing valuable articles from five different coun-
tries, along with notable entries from Turkey. This international interest will increase
the impact factor of our journal in due course.

We are close to complete the preparations for early electronic publishing of the manu-
scripts accepted for publication. In this perspective, we will place more emphasis on the
writing quality of the English texts and give priority to well-written entries. If neces-
sary, we will also refer our non-native English speaker authors to professional transla-
tors or medical writers.

We will hold a meeting with our reviewers and editors on Wednesday, May 4th, 2011.
The main objective of this meeting is to further improve the quality of the review
process in AOTT. The staff will also have the chance of taking an instructive lecture
from Mrs. Elise Langdon-Neuner, the editor of “The Write Stuff”, the official journal
of the European Medical Writers Association, EMWA.

On behalf of AOTT, I wish to express my gratitude for your support.

Mehmet Demirhan, MD, Prof.

Editor-in-Chief
AOTT

FROM THE EDITOR


